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Meeting June 7, 2010 
by Patricia Flaten  

President Bernie welcomed all and opened the meeting with O Canada led by Wayne 
McGillivary.   
  
The following were introduced the following visitors and guests:  

 Visiting Rotarian Ed Peck, from the Nutana Club  
 Visiting Rotarian Harry Pelissero, from the Grimshaw, ON Club  
 Marjorie Scharf was a guest of Murray Scharf 
 Georjie Partridge was a guest of Don Somers  
 Jan Wilson, guest of Kevin Wilson  

Wayne started us off on our Hello song, by saying, "are we ready?" and we were indeed 
ready!  
   
Thank you to all those who volunteered today.   
   
Sergeant-at-Arms:  
Many happy and sad dollars were offered for the start of the Roughriders season, fine 
performaces (and awards) of skaters, fishing trips, lobster fest-ing, birthdays, plans for 
time away (Clive is gone for several months), and even the fact that there were more 
women than men at one table!  

Next Meeting - June 7, 2010 
by Patricia Flaten  

Join us on Monday evening, June 14th at the Ivy for the President's banquet.  On Monday, 
June 21st at our usual time will be a special speaker, Carol Duhaime of the Canadian 
Mental Health Association.   

Duty Roster May 31, 2010 
by Patricia Flaten 

Duty Roster for Monday, May 31, 2010 at the Delta Bessborough.    

Greeter - Otto Ulrich      
Visitors & Guests - Bob Kasian  
Cashier - Vic Savoie  
Grace - Avis Hardy  



Sergeant-at-Arms - Steve Wilson  
Food Cards - Dave Sundby  

Please be at your posts no later than 11:45 p.m. If you cannot fulfill your volunteer 
duties, please arrange for a fellow Rotarian to replace you.  

 

Program June 7, 2010  
by Patricia Flaten  

Murray Scharf and Gary Kerr spoke about their Rotary Friendship Exchange trip to "the 
best wee country in the world."  (AKA Scotland).  
  
The trip was in September, 2009 and they had the greatest of adventures. The PowerPoint 
presentation showed the evidence! Such as visiting sites of Robby Burns, John Knox, 
Walter Scott, Archie Campbell and so many others. Several battle sites, castles, curling 
venues and museum, distillery, old bridges (even an old Roman one, still standing), 
gardens and of course, golf clubs. Politically, they witnessed the urban-rural divide and EU 
agricultural issues. A nice twist to this tour was that there were always sub-hosts available, 
that is, they had a substitute available just in case a host was not able to host at the last 
minute. They did a great job of interspersing personal and planned and unplanned 
activities, so as to adapt to interests of hosts and guests. They also make use of separate 
women and youth clubs, but also have many joint district activities. The return exchange 
means that the Scottish Rotarians will be in Saskatoon from August 7-11 (about 8 people). 

Announcements 
by Patricia Flaten  

President Bernie announced that there has been news of a change of system for 
ShelterBox, which will now be called Disaster Aid Canada. For now, members may wish to 
pause until making further donations until the new system is finalized. The new system will 
be designed for greater efficiency, effectiveness and less expensive.  
  
Otto Ulrich submitted a letter of resignation due to hearing loss. He was given a standing 
ovation for his longstanding contribution as a Rotarian and we wish him all the best.  
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